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NOTICE 

In accordance with the instructions of the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor, this is to inform all the 

staff and students that reports about the end-semester examinations being postponed are 

false and baseless.The University reiterates that the last day of instruction is 29 April, 2020 

and the end-semester examinations will commence from 05 May, 2020. M.A. dissertations 

and PGDTE projects can be submitted on or before 20 May, 2020 to the respective 

Supervisors. 

For the benefit of the students, the teachers have been asked to accept the submissions of 

the assignments that are part of the internal assessments up to 04 May, 2020. 

This has the approval of the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor. 
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